
Bucky
Buchanan Community Schools has a donor-supported fund for
students whose families are unable to pay for their school meals.

FUND

Donations of any amount are greatly appreciated!
For more information on the Bucky Fund, 

please contact Becky Kaltenbach at 
269-695-8415

 or
 rkaltenbach@buchananschools.com

If you are interested in donating to this fund, you can mail a check to:

Buchanan Community Schools
Attn: Food Service
401 W. Chicago St.

Buchanan, MI 49107

Please make your check out to:
Buchanan Community Schools

& in the memo line
Bucky Fund

mailto:rkaltenbach@buchananschools.com

